



Happy new year, Church School families of Plymouth!





Happy new year to you all. May this year bring you joy from the love of God and community.

Starting this week, I will send out a weekly email detailing upcoming events, announcements, news and any other necessary information. I will endeavor to be concise in hopes that you take the few minutes to read this email each week. As always, please let me know your thoughts on how this can be improved upon.

This Sunday:

- We return to our regular church school routine this Sunday, January 8, 2017.
- There is a family lunch after the 10:30 service in Jones Commons.
 This is a potluck, so please bring something to share. There is a small

Plymouth Congregational Church

Plymouth is a spiritual, loving, relevant and transforming faith community.

1900 Nicollet Avenue Minneapolis, Minnesota 55403 churchinfo@plymouth.org 612-871-7400



Stay Connected!

kitchen on the 2nd floor of the education wing to store any hot or cold food.

Opportunity for Parents:

The Membership Committee is looking for parents or caretakers of children and youth to join the committee. This is a wonderful opportunity to help redesign the ways in which we welcome new members into our community. Your participation would be very helpful! Please contact Emily Venell (emilyv@plymouth.org) with questions and interest.

Church News:

Jack Pearson, a regular musician in the First Service and beloved by many in our community, died on Thursday, January 5. We offer prayers and support to his family and all others who were touched by Jack.

Thank you all and please let me know if you have any questions about these things or anything else that we are doing (or could do) at Plymouth.

Seth Patterson 612.977.1277 sethp@plymouth.org



Plymouth Congregational Church, 1900 Nicollet Ave., Minneapolis, MN 55403

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}
Forward this email | About our service provider
Sent by sethp@plymouth.org in collaboration with



Try it free today